
High School Board Report December 18, 2023

1. The end of the semester is quickly approaching. Our students will now be
finishing up classes and taking finals on December 21st and 22nd.

2. Our FFA fruit has arrived and students have begun to distribute to patrons.
Thanks to Mrs. Bauler and Mr. Adam for helping to organize the pickup this year!

3. On November 28th, our Student Senate had an assembly to recognize the winter
athletes. The Dance Team also performed their routines for the state
Competition.



4. Congratulations to our Dance team and Coach Emma Schwickerath for placing
1st in the Props Division and 4th in Hip Hop. Kylee Junk also placed 8th
individually.

5. Our choirs performed at the annual Choir Area Tour visiting local churches.
The community was very appreciative of hearing from our students. Thanks to
Mrs. Cantu for helping to make that happen!

6. Our Letterman did their annual Food Drive for the local Food Pantry. Thanks to
Mr. Pagel and the Letterman for helping to promote this for our community.



7. Out Interact Club has been working on an International project with a local
connection. Claire Hassler lives in Costa Rica with the Peace Corp. She is
seeking books for her classroom to promote the learning of English. Our students
have worked hard to help make this happen for her students.

8. Please come out to our Winter Band and Vocal Concert tonight! It will be a great
way to kick off the Holiday Season!


